ASHILL VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Oaks, Ashill, Thetford, Norfolk, IP25 7AP Tel/Fax – 01760 440403

Email: office@ashill.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.ashillschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr Steve Creasey

Dear Parents

Cricket Club Yrs 3-6

With hope for good weather, there will be a Cricket Club commencing on Wednesday 24th April up to and including Wednesday 10th July.

The club is open to children in Years 3-6 with a maximum of 20 spaces. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. The club will be on Wednesdays 3.15pm to 4.15pm with Mr Brown running the club.

To take part in this club, all children participating must obey the same rules as for PE and have a PE kit including outdoor trainers, hair tied up and earrings removed beforehand.

If your child would like to join, please send in the reply slip below. Your child must show commitment and attend every week unless there is a very good reason why they cannot.

Yours sincerely

5 7 600

Mr S Creasey Headteacher

CRICKET CLUB - 2024 SUMMER TERM

Name of child
My child would like to attend the cricket club.
I understand that I must inform the school if my child will not be attending on any occasion.
Signed Parent/Guardian
Dated









